Inspiring the Future

4th September 2024

Dear Parents

Year 5 Swimming Lessons

This academic year, children in Year 5 will be having swimming lessons each week at Bentley Bridge Swimming Pool starting on Thursday 12th September 2024.

This forms part of the children's compulsory PE curriculum and is a vital life skill. The children will be taken to and from Bentley Bridge Swimming Pool by coach.

Children will need the following kit:

- GIRLS swimming costume, towel, swimming hat. (Girls MUST wear a swimming hat or they will not be allowed to swim)
- BOYS Swimming shorts (no Bermudas), towel

Your child may bring a pair of swimming goggles if they wish.

Please ensure that your child brings their full swimming kit to school every Thursday.

Please note <u>all</u> jewellery should be removed before the children come to school.

Thank you for your continued help and support.

Yours faithfully

Mrs P Sleigh

Acting Head Teacher

